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Generic images: concerns all models.

Non-prescription Sunglasses and Sunglass Clip Ons

Sold in Bailey Nelson stores between 1 May 2019 and 17 August 2019

Defect - The products do not comply with the labelling requirements of the
mandatory standard 'Consumer Goods (Sunglasses and Fashion Spectacles)
Safety Standard 2017'.

The products may be missing required labelling or may not have the correct
labelling identifying the lens category and relevant description, which indicates
the amount of UV radiation protection provided by the glasses.

protection the sunglasses provide. Use of incorrectly labelled glasses may pose
a risk of serious and sometimes irreversible damage to eyes.

What to do - Consumers should contact their place of purchase to receive the
new labels, or return the product for a full refund.

Contact details — For further information, contact your nearest Bailey Nelson
store via email info@baileynelson.com.au or phone on 02 9098 9322 (Monday to
Friday, 9am — 5.30pm).

See productsafety.gov.au for
Australian product recall information
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Hazard - Consumers need to be informed through labelling what level of ’




